
PLES Announcements for November 27, 2022 
 
Parents and Families,  
 
Good Afternoon, PLES families!  
 
Canned Food Drive:  Thank you to everyone who donated for the canned food drive.  
 
Fall Book Fair:  November 29 - December 9 Teachers will let parents know which days their child will shop.  Thank 
you for your support! 
 
School Spelling Bee:  If your child was the spelling bee winner from their homeroom, the school spelling bee will 
be Monday, December 12.   
 
Afternoon Car-Rider Pick Up:  Students should be picked up in the afternoon by 3:15 p.m.  Please notify the 
school if you will be late.  
 
Breakfast:  Breakfast ends at 7:50 a.m. If your child intends to eat breakfast, they must be at school in the 
lunchroom by 7:50 a.m.  
 
Yearbooks:  Please send photos to this email address: plesyearbook2021@gmail.com 
 
Absences: If your child is absent, you have 3 days to turn in excuses.  Excuses can be parent notes, doctor’s 
excuse, court excuse, etc…  After 3 days, the absence will be considered unexcused.  
 
Important Information: Check out our pinelevelelem.com website and pine_level_rocks Instagram regularly to 
see upcoming events. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing our students tomorrow.  
 
Go Bulldogs!  -Mrs. Harry 


